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Recommendations 

 
The Executive is recommended: 
 
(1) To note progress to date on determining the future use of Old Bodicote 

House; 
 
(2) To defer any decision on the refurbishment of Old Bodicote House and the 

extension of Bodicote House car park to the November meeting of the 
Executive; 

 
(3) To approve sufficient funding in the capital programme for the outstanding 

work required to complete essential fire safety and other improvements to the 
stairwells of Bodicote House, to the sum of £40,000.  

 


